THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

August 11, 2022

I offer my congratulations to the Federal Law Enforcement Training Accreditation (FLETA)
Board as you celebrate your 20th anniversary.

Every day, federal law enforcement personnel serve and protect communities across the country
with immeasurable selflessness, courage, and honor. Our Nation’s law enforcement officers are
the heart, soul, and steel spine of America. We must ensure that those who risk their lives in the
line of duty have the resources, support, and training they need to do their jobs effectively and
responsibly.

For two decades, FLETA has promoted professionalism, offered trainings and educational
programs, and provided support to the federal law enforcement community so that officers can
serve our Nation with the highest distinction. My Administration recognizes the importance of
this work, which is why I signed an Executive Order earlier this year that increases
accountability and transparency in policing and prepares law enforcement to build public trust
and enhance public safety. Together, we will continue supporting our federal law enforcement
personnel and their service to the American people.

Congratulations on this anniversary, and may God continue to protect those in uniform who
protect all of us.
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